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CYBERSECURITY AND DATA PRIVACY

As we informed our clients in a prior memorandum, Bond, Schoeneck & King sought an exemption from proposed 
cybersecurity regulations for institutions of higher education and other charitable organizations covered solely because 
they operate a donor annuity program. We are pleased to report that the Final Regulations, issued by the New York 
State Department of Financial Services (DFS) on February 16, 2017, granted this exemption. As a result, hundreds of 
institutions, ranging from some of the largest universities, museums, social service and religious organizations in the 
State to smaller social service and advocacy organizations, are exempt.

Joined by the Commission on Independent Colleges and Universities, Tracy Miller, Co-Chair of the Cybersecurity and 
Data Privacy Practice and a member of the Higher Education Practice, submitted a letter to DFS urging adoption of the 
exemption noting, among other reasons, that the proposed regulations, designed for financial institutions such as banks, 
would impose an exceptional financial and administrative burden on institutions of higher education and other charitable 
organizations unrelated to their mission, size, resources or operations. Moreover, as set forth in the letter, these 
organizations are already covered by other cybersecurity laws and regulations.

If you have any questions about the exemption, please contact Tracy E. Miller or Curtis A. Johnson.
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Bond, Schoeneck & King PLLC (Bond, we, or us), has prepared this communication to present only general information. This is not intended as legal advice, nor should you consider 
it as such. You should not act, or decline to act, based upon the contents. While we try to make sure that the information is complete and accurate, laws can change quickly. You 
should always formally engage a lawyer of your choosing before taking actions which have legal consequences. For information about our firm, practice areas and attorneys, visit 
our website, www.bsk.com. • Attorney Advertising • © 2017 Bond, Schoeneck & King, PLLC, One Lincoln Center, Syracuse, NY 13202 • 315.218.8000.

CONNECT WITH US ON LINKEDIN: SEARCH FOR BOND, SCHOENECK & KING, PLLC	 FOLLOW US ON TWITTER: SEARCH FOR BONDLAWFIRM

https://www.bsk.com/media-center/3663-cybersecurity-data-privacy-bond-public-comments-department-financial
http://www.dfs.ny.gov/legal/regulations/proposed/rp500t.pdf
https://www.bsk.com/site/rte_uploads/files/Comments%20on%20Cybersecurity%20Regulations.pdf
https://www.bsk.com/people/tracy-e-miller/cybersecurity-data-privacy
https://www.bsk.com/people/curtis-a-johnson/cybersecurity-data-privacy
www.bsk.com
http://www.linkedin.com/company/bond-schoeneck-&-king-pllc
https://twitter.com/BondLawFirm

